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Neighbourhood Planning Summary Report 

Leaflets informing of Draft Plan consultation period and launch event delivered to all 
properties in Wickhambrook. 

Launch event for the 7 weeks consultation period happened on November 4th. Well 
attended approximately 30 – 40 residents attended. Mixture of conversations, generally 
positive, some constructive feedback received.  All attendees were encouraged to reply 
online if possible. 

Significant discussion noted on recent flooding of the village & traffic management and 
speeding. 

Paper copies of the plan are available in Phone Box (Thorns Corner), Memorial Hall none 
have yet been borrowed. 

Leaflets and feedback forms are available in the Shop and Drs Surgery.  Paper comments 
forms can be returned to Phone Box – none received yet. 

Further Pop session planned for Farmers Market on December 10th in Memorial Hall. 

NPWG continue to meet and work on the list of non-heritage assets, in particular gathering 
supporting data.  Full anticipate that the list will further reduce during the consultation 
period. Letters to be sent out to all properties under consultation.  

NPWG are collecting paper replies from the Phone Box and will add online as received. 

Next steps to collate all replies and amend the plan accordingly.  Revised Draft to be 
provided to PC in February 2024. 
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